LINCOLN COUNTY

SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT
M I N U T E S
JUNE 7, 2012
LINCOLNTON, GEORGIA


The supervisors of the Lincoln County Soil and Water Conservation District met on Thursday, June 7, 2012 at 12:00 noon at The Glory House Restaurant in Lincolnton, Georgia.

Supervisors present were:  Curry Hogan, Stanton Tankersley, Leroy Bufford, Marcus Matthews and Olin Reed = 100%.  Others present were:  Robert Amos.
Chairman Reed gave the welcome and Supervisor Bufford gave the Invocation.
The May minutes were approved on a motion by Tankersley ad seconded by Hogan.  The motion passed.
District Treasurer Hogan gave the treasury report.  He reported that the district sponsored two (2) students to the Natural Resources Conservation Workshop at Tifton, GA.  The report was approved by the supervisors.  Hogan also reported that the no-till drill is being rented and will report acreage at the next district meeting.
Regional Representative Amos gave the State Conservation Commission report.  Amos reported that the district’s annual plan of work has been submitted and the district audit needed to be completed and turned in at the next district meeting.  Amos also reported that election qualifying went well.
Supervisor Matthews reported that he will attend the Central Savannah River RC&D council meeting on June 13, 2012.

The supervisors will NOT MEET DURING THE MONTH OF JULY, 2012.  The next district will be held Thursday, August 2, 2012 at 12:00 noon at The Glory House Restaurant in Lincolnton, Georgia.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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